

Dear Parents,

In Butterfly Class we use an online learning journal called Tapestry to record the children's progress. This allows us to take photos and write observations of the children, then upload them onto their journal. You can access your child's journal via the Tapestry app or website, and also add photos, videos and comments of your own. A hard copy of the journal can be downloaded and sent to you at the end of your child's Reception year.

Using Tapestry is a great way of communicating and sharing information with parents, grandparents and other member so the family.

In order for us to set up the learning journals we need to have the email addresses of family members who would like to view and share information. Can you please complete the form below and return it to Nursery staff. Once we have received and processed the information you will receive an email asking you to active your account.

Thanks		
The Butterfly Team		
Name of child:		

Names and email addresses of parent(s) and family members: